
Declaration of Material Assistance 

If you seek to do business with HPRS, you may be required by law to submit a 
Declaration Regarding Material Assistance/Non-Assistance to a Terrorist 
Organization (DMA). 

Complete information is available at the Ohio Homeland Security Web site -- 
http://homelandsecurity.ohio.gov/dma/dma.asp. 

 

 

 

HPRS does not provide legal advice to members, benefit recipients, those currently doing 
business, seeking to do business, or interested in other matters pertaining to HPRS. Pursuant to 
Ohio law, the Ohio Attorney General is the legal advisor of the Board. 
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